
 

 

 

 

Aim High, Fly High 

Dear parents/carers 

 

We hope you have enjoyed the Easter break and we are pleased to welcome your child back to their final term in Year 6 and Duxford Primary school! We are really 

looking forward to the many exciting and important things that will occur this term including the transition work we will do in order to help your child prepare 

for their move to secondary school. As part of this, Mr Sutton will be visiting us on the afternoon of Monday 25 th April. He will meet the children, talk to staff and 

be available to talk to you after school should you have any questions or wish to meet him.  

 

As always, we have a very busy term ahead of us, starting with our new topic, Crime and Punishment. We will be learning about the British justice system and how 

it has changed across different eras of British history. We will also be learning about civil rights and some of the key figures in this movement.  

 

In addition to our curriculum learning we are looking forward to our residential trip to Norfolk lakes. Further information will be shared with you closer to the 

time.  

 

This term P.E. will continue to be Wednesdays and children will swim Fridays. (see timetable) Please ensure that on these days your child attends school in/with 

appropriate P.E. kit (plain white T-shirt, shorts or jogging trousers, sweatshirt and suitable footwear). Please, also be aware that, for health and safety reasons, 

earrings must be removed for P.E. In addition to our PE session we will have allocated time each day for daily mile/ brain breaks and outdoor learning. For this 

reason, it is important your child attend everyday wearing suitable footwear for these activities and they are allowed to wear trainers.  

 

KS2 SATS are the week commencing 9th May. Children will sit the Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar test Monday, Reading test Tuesday, Maths Arithmetic and 

Reasoning paper 1 Wednesday and Reasoning paper 2 on Thursday. Please ensure your child is punctual, well rested and has had a good breakfast prior to the tests.  

 

 

We look forward to continue working with you and your child and to what we are sure will be a fantastic final term! 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Miss Medley and Mrs Johnston  


